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STOP WITH THE GREEN ENERGY.  This could not be a more blatant scam.  If big 

investment firms like Vanguard have abandoned the “Net zero” initiatives, then why is 

Oregon diving headlong into ONLY “net zero” initiatives?  Oregon leadership couldn't 

be more embarrassing.  As a lifelong Oregonian, it makes me sick to watch 

representatives like you trying to push through initiatives that have zero to do with the 

environment and more to do with your pocket books.  


